

January 4, 2021

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear City Council President Lopes and Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Daniel McNaught as a Weigher of Merchandise pursuant to the attached request of L & S Industries. This term will expire in December of 2021.

Sincerely,

Jonathad F. Mitchell

Mayor

Attachment JFM/sds



P.O. Box 50097 New Bedford, Mass. 02745 Office 508/995-4654 • FAX 508/995-1783 www.landsconcrete.com

Serving The Fall River And New Bedford Areas

December 21, 2020

City Clerks Office Attn: Maria Brilhante 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Sir:

I respectfully request that you please renew the following L & S employees as "Weighers of Merchandise."

Ian McNaught

New Bedford, MA

Eugene Medeiros

Lakeville, MA

Daniel McNaught

Lakeville, MA

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Daniel g-McKaught Daniel J. McNaught

L & S Industries, Inc.

DJM/han